
 
 
 
 
To The Bergen County Chosen Freeholder Board, 
 
Thank you in advance for your time on this matter.  As you may or may not know there are a 
number of local municipalities that are creating their own 2nd Amendment Sanctuary 
resolutions.  I urge the Freeholder Board of Bergen to take up the fight against the self-serving 
policies of our Governor and the political elites that he has surrounded himself with.  This is not 
a Republican or a Democrat issue, this is a Civil Rights Issue. 
 
It’s time for our state to stop the abuse of our Civil Liberties, and to hear the call of our 
communities in renouncing their attack against our Constitutional Right to Bear Arms. We have 
a State Leadership that wishes to turn law abiding citizens into criminals.  Their fees and 
regulations only hurt the poorest of us.  Your contribution to this is greatly appreciated and 
recognized by our community. 
 
As a Candidate for Congress it behooves me to reach out to you to defend our citizens rights.  It 
is our responsibility to be the bulwark of freedom and liberty for our fellow citizens and protect 
their Constitutional Rights.  The State of New Jersey is becoming more and more aggressive to 
this freedom.  This resolution sends a message to the state government that enough is enough!  
 
I ask that this resolution and correspondence be placed on your agenda to be discussed at 
large. 
 
Thank you in advance for your time. 
 
 
 
 
James Baldini 
Sussex County. 
Candidate for the 5th Congressional District of New Jersey 
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